22 April 2024
Class1
In Science, Class 1 are continuing to learn about plants. We have been observing our fabulous

garden closely, identifying wildflowers, such as, buttercups, dandelions and daisies. We noticed
that some of our peas and herbs have started to germinate!

In maths we have been exploring capacity and volume. We made predictions about which
containers have the greatest capacity.







